Olney Lions Club and Foundation
02/11/2020
The general meeting was called to order by King Lion Dave Kepner who asked for committee reports.
· Brian Bailey is heading the nomination committee for the board that will take office on 7/1/2020. Anyone who wishes to run for an office or a board seat, please contact him.
· Charlie Barr reported that his group had cleaned up Ga Ave and the next one would be in August, he will send out an email. Charlie sent in a correction, he meant to say that the next clean up will be in April, not August. 
· Karen Rollings reported that MANNA is reopened and our club stuffed boxes last Tuesday.
· Pam Shoff and her crew took down the holiday lights at the Olney corner.
· Rafie will drive a car in the Olney Days Parade and Pam & Nick will walk in front holding the banner (which Fred has)
· Theater night tickets for Pippin on June 20th will go on sale on March 3rd and we are still looking for 4-6 more sponsors at $250 each for the pre-show party.
· The Strawberry Festival is 6/6-7. Our club will have an information table, we will need volunteers to be there both days. Fred has signup sheets, table banner and brochures for the Strawberry Festival
· Joe DeCicco conducted a very well received new member orientation, attended by 7 OLC Lions
Dave called the board meeting to order, present – Dave Kepner, Bill Jones, Fred Silver, Ed Hoffman, Pam Shoff, Nick Shoff, Mike Fekette, Bernadette Rager, Joe DeCicco
· Bill presented the minutes from the January meeting, Mike moved to accept them. The motion was seconded and passed. 
· Joe DeCicco will check on LCI insurance to cover us at the Sandy Spring Museum Strawberry Festival.
· Bill will send activities to Fred, who will create a “Year in Review” document for our 2019 activities. 
· Dave will  distribute information about a possible Bingo Night at the Olney Winery as a possible fund  raiser.
· Ed volunteered to collect eye glasses from the drop-off sites and deliver them.
· The meeting was adjourned. 



